
 

Statutory Licensing Committee 
 
A meeting of Statutory Licensing Committee was held on Tuesday, 23rd November, 
2021. 
 
Present:   Cllr Paul Kirton(Chairman), Cllr Eileen Johnson(Vice-Chair), Cllr Mick Moore, Cllr Maurice Perry, Cllr 
Marilyn Surtees,  Cllr Julia Whitehill, Cllr Bill Woodhead MBE 
 
Officers:  Elliot Beevers, Leanne Maloney-Kelly, Sarah Whaley (MD); Natalie Hodgson, Jonathan Nertney (HR, 
L&C). 
 
Also in attendance:    
 
Apologies:   Cllr Tina Large, Cllr Jacky Bright,  
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Evacuation Procedure 
 
The Evacuation Procedure was noted. 
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Declarations of Interest 
 
There were no declarations of interest. 
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Minutes from the meeting which was held 12th March 2019 
 
Consideration was given to the minutes from the meeting which was held on 
12th March 2019 for approval and signature. 
 
RESOLVED that the minutes be approved and signed as a correct record by the 
Chair. 
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GAMBLING ACT 2005 REVIEW OF THE STATEMENT OF PRINCIPLES  
FOR GAMBLING PREMISES IN STOCKTON 
 
Members were presented with and asked to consider and agree a report which 
detailed proposed changes to the Gambling Statement of Principles following a 
public consultation on the draft Gambling Statement of Principles.  
 
Should Members be minded to agree the proposed changes then the draft 
revised Gambling Statement of Principles would be presented to Cabinet 20th 
January 2022 and Council 26th January 2022 for agreement, with the revised 
policy coming into effect on 31st January 2022.  
 
RESOLVED that: 
 
1. the proposed changes to the draft Gambling Statement of Principles be 
agreed. 
 
2. the proposed changes be presented to Cabinet  20 January 2022 and 
Council 26 January 2022 for consideration. 
 

 
 

  


